
 

MONROE & EASTON 

 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

JUDD ROAD BRIDGE REPLACEMENT  

TOWN OF MONROE 

& 

TOWN OF EASTON 

 

The Town of Monroe will be hosting a public information meeting regarding the upcoming project to 

replace the bridge located along Judd Road over Mill River.  The meeting will be held at the Monroe Town 

Hall located at 7 Fan Hill Road in the Council Chambers on Monday April 15th 2024 at 6 PM. 

 

This is a joint project between The Town of Monroe and The Town of Easton.  The purpose of the meeting 

is to provide information to the residents of both Monroe and Easton on topics such as where residents can 

expect to obtain information on project updates, anticipated construction date, anticipated construction 

timeline, and potential traffic detours. 

 

 

 

James DiMeo, P.E. 

Monroe Town Engineer 


